
 
 

GATHERING FOR ANNUAL IFTAR 
1st July 2015  
 
On the 1st July 2015 the Horizon team gathered together for Iftar. About 150 Horizon staff attended this 

event in the spirit of friendship and cooperation. During the event the CEO Mr. Hareb Thani Al Dhaheri 

thanked the employees for their outstanding performance in increasing client satisfaction.  

 

 

 


